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From: Minister Office &lt;&gt; Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 9:08 AMTo: 

Riina Sikkut &lt;&gt;Cc: PHDC Secretariat &lt;&gt;Subject: Invitation: 

The Global Congress on Population, Health and Development 

&quot;PHDC'24&quot; 

  

Your Excellency, 

  

On behalf of H.E. Prof. Khaled Abdel-Ghaffar, Minister of Health and 

Population, it is my pleasure to share the official invitation to the 

Global Congress on Population, Health and Development 

&quot;PHDC'24&quot;.  

  

The congress is organized by the Ministry of Health and Population under 

the auspices of H.E. Abdel Fattah El-Sisi, President of Egypt from the 

21st -24th of October 2024 at the St. Regis Hotel (formerly Al-Masa), The 

New Administrative Capital, Cairo. 

  

We look forward to receiving your feedback regarding your availability 

and the delegates from your organization to participate in PHDC24 by 

email to . 

  

For more information about the congress please visit PHDC24 website . 

  

  

Best regards, 

  

PHDC'24 Executive Team 

 


